Open Enrollment Begins for
PSU Real Estate Classes
(Portland)

Portland State University is offering two courses in January
for industry professionals interested in advancing their
education:

Green Buildings (USP 529): Mondays, 4:00 PM-6:30 PM
Retrofitting Suburbia (USP 510): Fridays, 4:00 PM-6:30 PM

Both courses meet weekly from January 7th through March 18th.
Students who have not attended PSU in the past will need to
establish an account with Portland State University prior to
registering for classes.

Credits earned from either of these courses can be used for
continuing education purposes. The Green Buildings course can
be used as a training for a LEED accreditation exam. Credits
may also be transferred to into the PSU Master of Real Estate
Development (MRED) program.

Contact Dr. Gerard Mildner at (503) 725-5175 with questions
about courses or the MRED program.
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